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Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

August 9, 2020 – August 16, 2020 

Sunday (8/9)   

  9:00 am  Worship  Service 

Monday (8/10)     

  6:00pm  BOD Meeting  

Tuesday (8/11)    

 

Wednesday (8/12)   

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Office has limited hours this week.  Hours will be 9:00am to Noon 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday (8/13)    

        No Church Service* 

Friday (8/14)   

    

Saturday (8/15)   

  

Sunday (8/16)   

  9:00 am  Worship  (w/HC) 

 

* You can watch a live stream of 
Sunday’s service at  Face-
book.com/stmarksheboygan.  

If you are unable to join us live the 
service is recorded and available on 
our Facebook page. Sermon will 
continue to be recorded and            
available after Sunday’s service on 
our website.  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Sunday, August 9, 2020 

Tenth Sunday after Pentecost 

The altar flowers this week are provided by                   

Al Brusse in honor & celebration of his                   

birthday and                                                                     

Jim & Cherie Leonhardt in honor & celebration 

of their anniversary.   



Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $4,384 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was $7,866. 

Please remember to contact Thrivent Choice 

Dollars in order to keep the funds  coming. 

You can do this by calling 1-800-847-4836 or 

on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice and  

follow the prompts. Please contact Bev 

Sorenson at 458-4279 to let her know where 

you want to designate the funds at St. Mark.  

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Tell your server what church you 

are from and Texas Roadhouse will donate 10% of your 

total food purchase back to your church! Thank you to 

those that have used this wonderful program. The 

church received $30.19 last year and $10.78 so far this 

year. We also receive food from them for   various 

events at the church.  

Thank you for your commitment to this 

mission. December 2018 $247, 1st Half 

2019 $1,248, 2nd Half 2019 $1,428, January 

2020 $225, February 2020 $177, March 

2020 $180, June 2020 $231, July  

Please notify the church office if you have changed 

your phone number (dropped your landline) so we 

have the correct information on file for all calls. 

We can also send messages to your email if we 

have that  information on file .  

Many articles have detailed how the dip in the 
market up to the end of March lured many people 
into taking assets out of the market. Values of your 
assets may be different. Beneficiary designations 
as part of your estate plan may no longer line up 
with where your assets are located. Now is a great 
time to be reviewing your plan.  Your LCMS                 
Foundation Gift Planning Counselor can help.   
Contact Craig Toerpe, Gift Planning Counselor of 
the LCMS Foundation to answer questions               
regarding gifts to family, ministry, or other              
questions you may have with the passing of your 
inheritance from one generation to the next at 262
-707-3005 or craig.toerpe@lfnd.org.  

Some encouraging words:  

Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be 

constant in prayer.  

Romans 12:12  

Stephen Ministry Update:  St. Mark has joined 

with Trinity Lutheran downtown and St. John’s 

Lutheran Church, Plymouth for joint Stephen  

ministry classes to be held at Trinity Lutheran 

starting in Fall.  If you would like to serve your 

church in a 1to 1 lay ministry to those in need or 

just want to take the course for your own benefit 

and personal ministry in life contact your Parish 

Nurse Carolyn for more information. 

Are you looking for a sewing 

machine? if you are please                      

contact Chris Keul or Claudia 

Krepsky.  

Sunday Morning Bible Study  

Join us starting September 13th as we start a Bible 
Study titled Finding Hope in God’s Word. During 

this time we will learn about God’s testimony on 
such issues as stress and anxiety, depression, 
financial struggles, decision-making, dealing 
with conflict and     
criticism, and             
compassion            
fatigue and burnout. 
For those at home if 
you are interested in 
joining the class, 
please send us your email address or call the 
church office to give the secretary the                     
Information.   

Trinity Lutheran Church of Howards Grove, 

WI is looking to hire an organist. For more   

information, please contact Pastor Darrel     

Bergelin at 920 565-3669.  

Part-time Custodial Position openings –               
Sheboygan Lutheran High School is accepting 
applications for (2) evening custodial positions. 
This year-round position requires 5 days/week, 4 
hrs/day of cleaning the school buildings to             
maintain a well-kept and sanitary facility.                       
Applications for employment can be downloaded 
from the www.lutheranhigh.com website or             
obtained in the LHS school office (Mon - Thurs, 9a
-3p). 


